West Bengal Board of Secondary Education
“Nivedita Bhaban”, DJ-8, Sec-11, Salt Lake City, Kolkata — 700091

WHEN REPLYING, PLEASE QUOTE
Memo No. /\'( 5

Tele-Fax - (033)2321-3827 .
E-mail 1D whbse.academic@yahoo.com

From : The Secretary, West Bengal Board of Secondary Education
To : The Heads of all recognized Secondary Institutions recognised by the West Bengal Board

of Secondary Education.

Dear Sir/Madam,

As directed, | am to draw attention of all Heads of Institutions (Aided & Unaided)
affiliated to W.B.B.S.E. to the fact that W.B.B.S.E. is going to introduce New Syllabi and Curriculum for
Class V & VIl from the academic year, 2013. A booklet on this New Syllabi & Curriculum duly planned and
prepared by the Expert Committee of the School Education Department, Govt. of West Bengal is being
displayed in the Board’s Website for favour of your information.

Your cooperation for effective implementation of the same from the academic year,
2013 will be highly appreciated.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

SECRETARY




